
Date:  22-Apr-2021 
Our Ref: 06/2021/0477 
Your Ref: LCC/2021/0012/ASP/JMH 
Ask For: Jonathan Evans 
Telephone: 01772 906503 
Email:  devcon@preston.gov.uk 
 
 
 
Mr. Jonathan Haine, 
Planning and Environment, 
Development Management,  
PO Box 100 County Hall, 
Preston, 
PR1 0LD 
 
 
Dear Mr. Haine, 
 
Application Number: 06/2021/0477 

 

Proposal: Extraction of sand and gravel including construction of new 
access road and new junction with A59 Preston New Road, 
creation of plant site, weighbridge and stockpiling area, silt 
ponds, landscaping including screen mounding, with progressive 
restoration to wetland and passive flood management facility, 
woodland and agriculture (Article 24 consultation) 
 

Site Address: Lower Hall Farm, Samlesbury, Preston 
 

 
 
Following consultation with my colleagues in Environmental Health on the potential impacts 
of the proposed scheme I write to confirm that Preston City Council wishes to raise no 
objection to the proposals. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Development Management
 

Development and Housing Directorate 
Preston City Council 

Town Hall 
Lancaster Road 

Preston 
PR1 2RL 
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